DOO WOP AND DISCO DANCE CLUB
Membership Meeting — Abravanel Hall - Tuesday, Oct. 19, 2021

CALL TO ORDER: The meeting was called to order at 4:23 p.m. by Marv.

ATTENDANCE: Board of Directors: Marv Hardwood, Linda Ball, Jim Kaminsky, Sue Silva, and Lynn Murphy plus
approximately 68 members.

INTRODUCTION OF THE BOARD AND WELCOME — Marv Harwood

MEMBERSHIP REPORT: - Linda Ball
Currently our Club has 563 members; 100 are new this year. Dues will remain at $10/person for next year.

TREASURER’S REPORT — Jim Kaminsky
The Balance as of today is $10,609.13. All Treasurer’s Reports are on the website.

SECRETARY’S REPORT-APPROVAL OF MINUTES- Lynn Murphy
MOTION: To approve the minutes from the membership meeting on Jan. 21, 2020. David Kopler/Ken Trogdon. PASSED

DO DUES DAY — Marv Harwood
January 8. We will be asking for a few members to take a shift at our table. Please watch your e-mail .

FUTURE EVENTS- Sue Silva

Next party: On Halloween. Still seats available. It was the consensus that we should put out an e-mail blast again to the
members announcing this before accepting guests.

A request was made for a party host for our party on Nov. 20. Katinka Kopler volunteered.

2022 Parties: Sue presented the schedule of parties, and we are looking for Hosts.
Summer events will be on the lanai if the Master Board approves the rental of a tent again.

MEMBER COMMENTS:

Some members suggested that we modify our recent ticketing-by-lottery method to give preference to those who did
not get into the prior party. Linda and Marv brought up how complicated this would be because:

1. we are not dealing solely with individual members. In the lottery we also pull numbers associated with table
organizers and with them come up to 9 other people. The make-up of those tables change every party.

2. If the Club were to go to signing up only as individuals/couples, (not offer the “table-ing up option”), it would make
the process of tracking easier. However, about half the members present did not like that idea because they did not
want to sit with anyone other than their friends.

An idea of splitting up the Club in two groups alphabetically was brought up. Another idea was every other month to
have an party not offering the ‘table-ing up” option to test it out. Marv asked anyone with more development of these
or other ideas, to e-mail them to him.

Any motion within this discussion, died for lack of a second or were withdrawn.
ADJOURN: The meeting was adjourned at 5:45 p.m. and pizza and beverages were served.
Recorded by,

Lynn Murphy
Recording Secretary



